
From: Olson, William 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2001 10:04 AM 
To: 'Bob Lang' 

Subject: RE: South Langlie Jal Unit Abatement Plan 

The below referenced extension request is approved. 

From; BMlfang ISMTP:B6SI@crW^l«ifiorn1-^. ' ^ ^ H f f l H H N l 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2001 4:25 PM 
To: Bill Olson (E-mail) 
Cc: Bob Kelly; Jim Miller; Mike Rossiter; Mark Fischer 
Subject: South Langlie Jal Unit Abatement Plan 

Bill, 

We need to request a two week extension on replying to your Notice of 
Violation on the South Langlie Jal Unit. We have requested data from the 
field and from the previous owner (promised but not yet delivered) that we 
need in order to better respond to the State's requirements. We hope to 
have the Stage I Abatement Plan ready for submission to you not later than 
27 July 2001. 

Should this not be acceptable, please let me know as soon as possible and we 
will submit what we have already put together. 

Thank you, 

Bob 

Robert C. Lang IV, REM, CEA 
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager 
(405) 478-4643 Ext. 1130 (O) 
(405) 478-8559 (F) 
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